
EX88.   Provision of Free Sanitary Products in Council Offices

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services which sought approval of the introduction of provision of free
sanitary products in Council Offices. Over recent years access to sanitary
products for females had emerged as a public concern including poverty
issues related to in-work poverty.

Decision

The Executive agreed the introduction of free sanitary products in
Council offices based on a 10% uptake and that this would be kept
under review to ensure appropriate provision was made.


